
Child Find 
 
     The Beresford School District is required by law and conscience to provide 
appropriate educational opportunities for all children, regardless of their special 
education needs.  In light of this, Superintendent Brian Field of the Beresford 
School District announces that the district is conducting an annual “Child Find” 
search to identify and evaluate all district children, under age 21, who may not be 
receiving appropriate educational opportunities. 
 
     Krislyn Carlson of the Beresford School District has been named Child Find 
Coordinator. 
 
     Persons who know of a child in this school district with inappropriate or un-
served educational needs may give the child’s name to Krislyn Carlson at 763-
5012.  After obtaining parental consent, the district will conduct an evaluation of 
the child’s needs, and determine educational needs. 
 
     Superintendent Field stresses that parents are not expected to be able to 
diagnose a child’s difficulty before they ask for help.  He also said, “It is the 
philosophy of the Beresford School District to see that every child, regardless of 
their special needs, may develop to their fullest potential.”   
 


